
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 

 

 

Attention: Physicians, Physician Assistants, Advanced Practice 

Registered Nurses, Certified Nurse Mid-wives, and General 
Acute Care Hospitals 

 

The Department of Social Services (DSS) has re-issued provider bulletin, PB 19-
60 Increasing the Reimbursement Rate for Select Long-Acting Reversible 
Contraceptive Devices. 
 
The revised provider bulletin contains the correct reimbursement rates as 
follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Any claims billing these LARCs with the date of service of October 1, 2019 and 
forward will be automatically identified and re-processed in a future claim 
cycle. No further action will be required by the provider. 
 
All other guidance or billing instructions remains the same. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

 

Procedure 
Code 

Description Corrected 
Reimbursement 

Rates 

J7297 Liletta 52 mg $749.40 

J7307 Etonogestrel implant $934.82 


